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Saturator Water Supply

Your saturator requires a good constant feed of water to be able to operate efficiently. The unit will continue 
to produce brine when on position 1 until the high level switch is made. During the winter with temperatures 

often below freezing the incoming water supply can also freeze, preventing anymore brine being produced.

➢ Freezing can also damage your PVC-U pipework and require replaced by fully 

trained certified personnel

➢ Ensure your heating is coming on when its in 

cold weather 

➢ If you have a Back Flow Prevention Tank, 

please ensure during the freezing temperatures that your trace heating is fully 
functioning with no ice forming on top of the water

➢ Check the incoming pipe supply is not sitting in any frozen water

➢ It is good practice to tie wrap the heat trace cables alongside the pvc-u pipes

➢ Ensure your trace heating is not coiled and is running 
efficiently along your pipework

Protect your incoming water supply with Trace heating 
available from Peacock Salt at various lengths to suit your requirements

Contact chis.verner@peacocksalt.co.uk for a quote, installs take only a few minutes 
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